
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Saudi Ambassador, discusses countries’ bilateral ties

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Saudi Ambassador to

Baghdad, Mr. Abdulaziz Al-Shimmari on 7/5/2024, to discuss the bilateral relations between the

two countries and their fraternal peoples, as well as opportunities for mutual interests and

their development.

His Eminence commended Saudi Arabia's initiative to open multiple flight routes between its

airports and those in Iraq, highlighting Iraq's commitment to maintaining openness to its Arab,

regional,  and  international  surroundings  for  the  benefit  of  all  while  safeguarding  the

sovereignty of the country.

H.E. illustrated the significance of the development road as a crucial economic endeavor, and

urged everyone to contribute to its success, recognizing it as a pivotal link between the East

and the West.


